
Re: Danger for Workers (Daily Mirror 6 July 2011)

I hope that Mrs Bala’s story highlights for readers and politicians the massive problems injured people 
face if the Government’s plans to reform civil justice are passed.

These reforms are buried at the back of Bill about punishing criminals, but they will also punish some of 
the most severely injured people by denying them proper access to justice.
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